From: Rosa Beraldo ||| G

Sent: November 16, 2023 1:51 PM

To: Office of the Mayor <Officeofthe.Mayor@hamilton.ca>; Cassar, Craig
<Craig.Cassar@hamilton.ca>; clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: LRT is Not needed

The LRT is not needed; it has put marginalized citizens out of their homes, is far too expensive.
Hamilton does not need it, keep the HSR going and out of the hands of private owners.

Rosa Beraldo





